Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Covid-19 business grants
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

May I please start by introducing ourselves Fuju Limited is an accountancy company, we are looking to help businesses in your borough who are eligible to the Covid-19 business grant that have not yet made their application. 

This service we are looking to offer is to help them make the application. We believe that some businesses have not made this application due to the fact that they are expecting the local authority to contact them, have language difficulties or are dyslexic. 
Answer:

The Council has paid small business and retail/hospitality/leisure grants to all eligible businesses, except a handful which are being processed as the necessary information becomes available.  
All of the discretionary grant and extended local lockdown grant funds have been fully expended. Our business grant schemes closed to new applications by the end of August as instructed by the Government.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

